Dear Parents,

The children did an amazing job with their class program. We
were so proud of them! Thank you for all of your support in making
our "America” program so successful.

This month we will complete the alphabet. We will also work on
numbers 14, and 15. The basic words for the month are: for, make,
we, find, play.

We will be starting a unit on "Plants” in science. The children
will learn the parts of a plant and the things needed to make it grow.

Each student will plant his/her own plant and monitor its growth until
the end of the school year. They are going to love this!

Also, in March the school will be having the Scholastic Book
Fair. It will take place March 2-5 in the hallway by our classroom.
Come and check out all the great books that you can purchase.

Thank you again for all of your continued help and support you

have given us. We truly appreciate it.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Vargo and Mrs. Scott




